
From:  "Jim Turchi" <jicatrchi@msn.com> 
To: <bill.roberts@twdb.state.tx.us> 
Date:  8/28/2006 7:19:46 PM 
Subject:  Marvin Nichols 
 
I am opposed to the development of Marvin Nichols as a water source for Texas 
because there is a feasible alternative.  Region D has proposed raising the 
level of Lake Wright Patman to provide an increase in water supply for 
northeast Texas and future needs of Region C.  This would also prevent the 
removal of valuable forests which are important in our economy in northeast 
Texas.  Raising the level of Lake Wright Patman would not take in private land 
as the Army Corp of Engineers has 265 m.s.l. available for this expansion. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
James & Carolyn Turchi 
44 Briarwood Circle 
Texarkana, TX 75503-9605  


